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Welcome New Faculty to CNHS! 

Eric Arnold Susan Berg Michael Bronikowski Gregory Burns 

HSHP Nursing Chemistry PA Medicine 

Maria Smisek Fraser Houston Ashley Longstreet Robert McKnabb 

Nursing HSHP Chemistry HSHP 

Tony Pham David Sanz-Orosco Kimberly Mularoni Sneha Murthy 

Chemistry Physics PA Medicine Biology 

Dean’s Welcome to the 2017-18 Academic Year 

To all of the faculty, staff, and students in the College of 

Natural and Health Sciences, welcome to a new academic 

year! I hope you have all had a productive, engaging, and 

enjoyable summer. My first couple of months in Tampa have 

been delightful, and I wanted to give a special note of thanks 

to those of you who were on campus and stopped by this 

summer just to say hello and welcome me to UT. 

I look forward to meeting all of you as we begin the fall 

semester. There will be plenty of opportunities for us to work 

together this year, and I want to encourage you to take 

advantage of my out-of-office hours for any dialogue. I wish 

each and every one of you a terrific start to the semester! 

Dean Paul Greenwood 
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